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From: Abiel X. Carrillo
To: "GMeans@highmesacg.com"
Subject: F20D010A - Osuna Elementary School DMP - Stamp Date 2-15-2016
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 1:38:00 PM


Mr. Means,
 
This email is being sent in lieu of an attached comment letter in order to expedite the response for
initial reviews. Responses to comments should continue to be included in the re-submittal. A reply
to this email with responses to comments will not be considered a re-submittal.
 
Based on the information provided in your submittal received 2-18-2016, and per our meeting
today, the above referenced Drainage Master Plan and Grading Plan cannot be approved for Grading
Permit until the following items are addressed:
 


1.       Please provide the AHYMO output that is referenced as an update to the hydrology
calculations from the original DMP.
 


2.       Provide a table that summarizes the differences in Basin and Analysis point Peak Flows and
pond volumes from the original plan on Sheet C-101.
 


3.       Move the flowline of the Basin 2 outfall away from the wall along the western property line
(provide a conceptual cross section of the swale/alley)
 


4.       Clarify in the drainage narrative and/or on the applicable sheets what is proposed to be
built with this phase.
 


5.       Add a legend for the hatched areas that we understand will be paving in the future.
 
Any question please let me know.
 


Abiel Carrillo, P.E.
Principal Engineer - Hydrology
Planning Department
Development Review Services Division
City of Albuquerque
505-924-3986
acarrillo@cabq.gov


600 2nd Street NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102
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